

The window for club applications and renewals is open! There will be some additional precautions regarding safety (see below), but otherwise clubs will run similar to last year. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The additional safety precautions supervisors are asked to enforce during the pandemic include:
· proper wearing of masks
· symptom checks (similar to teams/specialized classes)
· social distancing where possible
· noting attendance and student grouping (for contact tracing purposes)
· groups should be smaller than 50 people (unless plans approved by administration)

